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Sayers, Margery

From: nixonaudra@yahoo.com

Sent: Monday, March 02, 2015 3:56 PM
To: CouncilMail
Subject: Concerned citizen

To whom it may concern,

I ask that the bill before the County Council that had sought to reorganize the county's Human Rights Commission be
tabled.

Audra Nixon
Resident since 2005.

Sent from myiPhone


